
March 06, 2020

Swastik Sharma

    

Student Number: 301426443 

Dear Swastik,

I would like to congratulate you on your acceptance into the Bachelor of Science program in the Faculty 
of Science at Simon Fraser University. This achievement reflects your excellent academic record and our 
belief that you have made the right choice in selecting Simon Fraser University to undertake your study.

You are joining a University that has a vibrant student community and outstanding teaching and research 
faculty, many of whom are world leaders in their fields of research and award-winning instructors. We 
look forward to working with you and supporting your academic goals in Science and at SFU. Joining 
Simon Fraser University is an exciting milestone and I know you will find your time with us stimulating 
and rewarding.

I also appreciate that you have many decisions to make in the coming weeks and you will be seeking 
more information about the programs that are available to you in the Faculty of Science.  If you have any 
questions I invite you to look at the information on our website (http://www.sfu.ca/science/students.html) 
and to contact our fantastic student recruitment liaison, Claire Wilson, at science_recruiter@sfu.ca.  
Claire will be delighted to answer any questions you have about your next steps in the admissions 
process, course registration, and student life at SFU.

Once again, congratulations on your acceptance into the Science program and I very much look forward 
to seeing you on campus.

Kind regards,

Dr. Paul Kench
Dean of Science

http://www.sfu.ca/science/students.html
mailto:science_recruiter@sfu.ca
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Swastik Sharma

  

Student Number: 301426443 

Dear Swastik,
 
We are pleased to offer you admission to the Bachelor of Science, Data Science program, in the Faculty 
of Science. Your admission is for the Fall term beginning September 9, 2020. Congratulations on your 
achievement. 

Please visit www.sfu.ca/newundergrads to prepare for your first term including that important first step, 
accepting your offer. Your admission deposit is due May 1, 2020. 

If you are not a Canadian citizen or a permanent resident, you must apply for a Study Permit (visa) in 
order to study in Canada. This offer of admission package will be required as part of the application. 
Please refer to www.cic.gc.ca for details. Our offer of admission does not guarantee your admission to 
Canada or permission to remain in Canada. Adequate medical insurance is also required for the entire 
duration of your studies. Detailed pre-arrival information is available at www.sfu.
ca/students/isap/welcome.html. 

We look forward to seeing you at SFU.

Yours truly,

Kathryn Verkerk
Associate Registrar, Student Recruitment & Admissions
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Student name: Swastik Sharma

Student Number: 301426443

Term of Admission: 2020 Fall

Program start date: September 9, 2020 

This offer is conditional because you still have courses in progress or we need a further document. 
We expect that you will successfully complete any courses currently in progress. Please log in at go.
sfu.ca to review any outstanding items on your To Do List. 

The expected length of study for an undergraduate program is:

First Degree 4 years (120 units)   
Second Degree                 2 years (min. 45 units)   
Diploma/certificate              1 year (min. 30 units)   

We are a tri-semester university whereby:

Enrollment for the Fall term (September to December) begins in July
Enrollment for the Spring term (January to April) begins in November
Enrollment for the Summer term (May to August) begins in March

Estimated typical cost for International students is available at www.sfu.ca/students/financialaid/costs.

If you are not a Canadian citizen or a permanent resident, you must apply for a Study Permit to study in 
Canada. This offer of admission package is required for the application; visit www.cic.gc.ca for details.  

If you do not enroll in courses for this term and wish to attend a future term, you are required to submit a 
new application by the posted application deadline.
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